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Preschool 					News!





Sandy Hook News








What will we be doing this month?


This month students will be learning about community helpers & fire safety. On Monday, October 9th a firefighter will visit us at school with his fire gear to teach us about fire safety! Students will also learn about the five senses and staying healthy. Last week we started learning individual letters of the alphabet by learning the letter B. This month we will learn the letters T, N, S, A. Each week we will focus on one new letter and also review the previously learned letters. We will also continue with name writing and name recognition in the classroom. As students practice counting, they will begin learning about 1 to 1 correspondence while counting. They will also continue to identify and complete patterns.





Please don’t drop your child off before 7:45 in the morning. Per school policy, doors do not open to welcome students until 7:45.





Per school policy, we do not allow soda as a drink for lunch. Sorry for any inconvenience this may cause!





 SHES clothes share on Oct 16th. Donate your washed, gently used clothing to those in need from Oct 2-11. If your child is in need of clothes, stop by the library on Oct. 16th.





FALL PICTURE DAY is Thursday, Oct. 5th. Picture money is due on Oct. 5th.





NO SCHOOL on Monday October 16 for conferences (a sign-up sheet will be sent home) and Tuesday October 17.











Classroom news








Month at a Glance





Please make sure your child has a drink if they are packing. If you want them to buy milk, please send in 50 cents, with a note so we know to get them one.


If you send lunch money in, please send it in a plastic baggie with your child’s name, teacher’s name, grade, and student #. Please make sure the baggie is in the purple folder so we can easily see it.


If your child has an accident, please make sure to send in more extra clothes. Our clinic has some extra clothes, but not enough for the whole school. 


We will have a fall celebration/pj day on October 31st! More info to come!





The book fair is October 2-7! After school hours for it are Thursday 10/5 from 3-7 and Saturday 10/7 from 8am-2pm!








Contact Ms. Megan














Email: meduckworth@shenandoah.k12.va.us


Website: http://msmegansprek.weebly.com 


Class Dojo: directions to join are posted on our website














